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16.02.2024

To,
President / Secretary General
National Sports Federations

Dear Collcagucs,

Re: 2024 — 2025 Dream Together Master Programme — Seoul National University

I am pleased to inform you that the Association of National Olympic Committees (ANOC) is
offering 10 scholarships for the Dream Together Master Programme at Seoul National
University, South Korea, for the 2024-2025 academic year. This full scholarship graduate
programme is funded by the Korean Ministry of Culture, Sports, and Tourism and the Korea
Sports Promotion Foundation. Its aim is to train the next generation of sports administrators.

ANOC will recommend candidates for the Master's programme through the National Olympic
Committee. The program is open to sports administrators or athletes with higher education
qualifications (Bachelor's degree or higher) and English proficiency. Those interested in
joining the program should apply before 28th February 2024.

IOA will have to receive all the application documents (see the documents attached and the
checklist for documents to be submitted) before thc deadline — 28th February 2024. Please
note that applications submitted directly to the University will not be considered for the ANOC
scholarships.

For more details on the Dream Together Master Programme, please click on the following link:
http://dtm.snu.ac.kr

Among the applicants, the IOA will be forwarding only one nomination of the most prospective
and meritorious candidate.

Thanks and Regards,
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Dr. P.T. USHA
PRESIDENT
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